
Update below from Culver City on the Stormwater project.  
 

"The City went back to a redesign of the project.  The larger underground chamber, 

originally designed on Washington Boulevard between Glencoe and Redwood, will 

now  be constructed on Glencoe Avenue, north of Washington on the western side of 

the  parking lane and sidewalk. (Costco side). All 88 parking spaces along Washington 

Boulevard that were originally planned to be removed during construction, will not be 

impacted with the new design.  A smaller chamber will be constructed on Washington in 

the median between the two Costco driveway entrances. Traffic patterns have been 

adjusted.  Westbound Washington will have accessibility to turn southbound onto 

Glencoe as is the current pattern.  North bound Glencoe will have accessibility to turn 

westbound onto Washington as well as enter the Costco driveway. 

 

Our timeline is to complete design by the end of this month and  draft bid specifications 

to be published by mid-October 2020.  We are hoping to award construction contract in 

January 2021 with construction anticipated to begin in March 2021. The project is 

anticipated to be completed within one year with the majority of the work being 

constructed on Glencoe, north of Washington." 

 


